
We have been busy this week establishing processes to deliver our classes and counselling /support 
services remotely.   We need some information about your child’s access to technology.  Please take the 
time to complete the attached survey.  
https://forms.gle/nPnhqxQdqiEieDFA6.   
 
I will be sending an email to parents on Tuesday.  I plan to include updates on: 

• Procedure and schedule for students collecting their possessions and school materials. 
• ‘Remote learning’ at Vic High – what to expect. 
• Graduation and course promotion. 

If you need to contact the school urgently we are checking the vichigh@sd61.bc.ca email regularly.   
 
I hope all our families are finding a way to stay connected and safe during this unsettling time.   
 
Take care, 
 
Aaron 
 
Aaron Parker 
Principal, École Secondaire Victoria High School 
Greater Victoria School District No. 61 
Ph: 250 388-5456 
Cell/Fax/Home: 250 480-9858 

www.sd61.bc.ca |   @sd61schools 
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